
Teacher’s Day Celebrated at Sardar Bhagwan Singh University, 

Dehradun 

 

To mark the great teacher and philanthropist Late Dr. S. Radhakrishnan’s birthday, 

Teacher’s day was observed and celebrated at Sardar Bhagwan Singh University, 

Dehradun on 5th September, 2019. The function was inaugurated with the lamp 

lighting ceremony by the Acting Vice-Chancellor Prof. Veerma ram, Prof. Manish 

Arora (Dean Students Welfare), Mr. Krishan Rawat (Registrar), Miss. Urmi 

Chaurasia (Controller of Examination). The program commenced with seeking 

blessing from god by Saraswati Vandana.   

Prof. Veerma Ram highlighted the life of Late Dr. S. Radhakrishnan and urged the 

students to take inspiration from him. Teachers also cut the cake to celebrate on 

this occasion. All students and teachers were present during the ceremony. The 

students showed their love and respect towards their teachers by presenting various 



cultural programs and made this day a memorable one for their teachers. Students 

expressed their gratitude towards teachers and said they owed all their success to 

them. Teacher also shared a few words of encouragement for the students who had 

worked for days to organise the event. The special day ended with joyful mirth and 

cheerful laughter as teachers thoroughly enjoyed their day out. 

 


